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11 June 2020 
 
Attention:  Jonathan Kerr of Department of Planning and Infrastructure 
 

SOUTHWEST METRO UPGRADE: CITY OF CANTERBURY BANKSTOWN 
FEEDBACK TO THE MODIFICATION 1 BANKSTOWN STATION 

Dear Jonathan Kerr 

 
Please find attached feedback for the Modification Bankstown Station.  

Council notes that the feedback is consistent with our previous correspondence dated 6 
February 2020 as sent to Jon Lamonte, CEO Southwest Metro. The letter identified priority 
changes for each of the stations.  In particular, at Bankstown, the letter identified upgrade of 
the intersection of North Terrace and The Appian Way which has not been included in the 
Modification request. 

Council wants to ensure that future improvements to Bankstown Station and surrounds 
improve the experience and safety for both Metro customers and the broader community. At 
this stage we feel there are still several opportunities where an improved outcome can be 
achieved to the benefit of all and should be included in scope and delivered as part of the 
current Metro Southwest project by 2024. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me to discuss further if required.  

 

Regards 

 

Valerie Giammarco 

Manager, City Design 

 


